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Notice of  
Public Hearing and Proposed Tax 

Increase 
 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing to 
approve the Champaign Park District proposed 
property tax levy increase for the year 
commencing May 1, 2022 and ending April 30, 
2023 will be held on November 10, 2021 at 7:00 
p.m. The hearing will be held in person at 
Bresnan Meeting Center, 706 Kenwood Road, 
Champaign, Illinois; and by Zoom 
videoconference or telephone conferencing, by 
utilizing the Zoom meeting information available 
on the District’s following website: 
https://champaignparks.com. 
  
The estimated total property taxes to be levied 
for the fiscal year commencing May 1, 2022 and 
ending April 30, 2023 are $14,656,987. This 
amount represents a 4.5% increase over the 
previous year. Since the amount is less than 
105% of the prior year extension, a Truth in 
Taxation Act notice is not required. 

Any person desiring to appear at the public 
hearing and present testimony may contact Joe 
DeLuce, Executive Director, Champaign Park 
District, 706 Kenwood Road, Champaign, 
Illinois 61821; telephone no. (217) 819-3821. 

 
Jarrod Scheunemann,  
Secretary 
Champaign Park District 
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